

United Teachers of Lowell

AFTMA/AFT/AFL-CIO LOCAL 495

169 Merrimack St. Lowell, MA 01852 Tel: 978.937.9039

Fax: 978.937.9544

Email: utl@utlowell495.org

FAX TRANSMISSION

то:	_Sp	pt. D	lelave	ixm	Vala	330
FROM:_		1				
DATE:_			-	•		
		Sui				
		K. Vin				
—	2) o	lays)				
					- 	
		_ _		_ _		_



United Teachers of Lowell

AFTMA/AFT/AFL-CIO LOCAL 495

> 169 Merrimack St. Lowell, MA 01852 Tel: 978.937.9039 Fax: 978.937.9544

Email: utl@utlowell495.org

June 14, 2018

Dr. Salah Khelfaoui, Superintendent Lowell Public Schools 155 Merrimack Street Lowell, MA 01852

Dear Superintendent Khelfaoui:

The members of the United Teachers of Lowell hereby request to donate sick leave days to the following members:

Stacey Chan, Paraprofessional, Washington School	10 days
Stamatia LeBoeue, Paraprofessional, Shaughnessy School	8 days
Daniel Murphy, Teacher, Lowell High School	3 days
Michelle Snetsinger, Teacher, Lowell High School	7 days
Kimberly Vincente, Paraprofessional, Bartlett School	4 days

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Paul Georges

President

PG:ng

xc: Susan Mulligan April Rourke Minerva Palazzo WE, THE UNDERSIGNED, MEMBERS OF THE PROFESSIONAL STAFF – UNIT "A" OF THE LOWELL SCHOOL DEPARTMENT, WISH TO DONATE ONE OR MORE OF OUR ACCUMULATED SICK LEAVE DAYS TO <u>KIMBERLY VINCENTE</u>, A PARAPROFESSIONAL AT THE <u>BARTLETT SCHOOL</u>.

<u>NAME</u>	NO. OF DAYS	<u>SCHOOL</u>
Debra Roper	2	Greenhelge.
Bernadette Agosto	2	Bartlett CPS